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Both Mary Pierre (Burundi) and George Otieno (Kenya) have run
series of crusades in various areas in the Congo, and have made
good use of our Swahili tracts. We are very grateful to our God for
this privilege.
  

  9th Nov 2011
  

My beloved Dad & Mom, Terri and Danny, thank you so much for your tracts which I received
two times. I failed to inform you earlier because I was very, very busy with missions. Don’t forget
to help and send us tracts again next time, and I believe the Lord will provide. Stay in blessing.
Mary Pierre

  

  31th Aug 2011
  

My beloved father and my mom, first, let me apologies to you my parents, you haven’t heard
from me for many days. I was in strong and heavy sorrow since my son's death happened, but I
think you were praying for me because now I am ok and I am ready to continue to serve my
Lord who is the author of everything; even children come from him. My group and I have
planned again to go and have missions a in DRC, which will begin next week and will take two
months. Our target is door to door evangelism, distributing tracts and church planting. Can we
get tracts? God bless you. Mary Pierre
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